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Upcoming closures on Canal Road 

GLYNN COUNTY, Ga.- Contractors for the Brunswick-Glynn County Joint Water and Sewer 
Commission (JWSC) will be working to extend water and sewer along Canal Rd. beginning 
approximately April 18th and continuing through mid-September. The affected area will be 
Canal Rd. from Spur 25/Golden Isles Pkwy. to Old Jesup Rd. During this time, expect delays and 
congestion. There will be intermittent lane closures in the area beginning at 9:00 a.m. on April 
18th. Beginning mid-May, expect this section of Canal Road to be closed to through traffic. More 
details of the date and duration of the road closure will be posted as soon as the work schedule is 
finalized.  
 
For more information, contact the JWSC at 912-261-7100. 
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